
Antonia Hover 

'CORRESPONDENCE^^^B 
|7/1 7/2025 
POCUMENT.NO. 06 3 24720 25 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

John Piescow 
Thursday, July 17, 2025 8:49 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Cenaya King 
FW: Please forward email to Clerk's office 
FW: PSC Contact Form 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Cenaya King <CKing@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2025 8:33 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please forward email to Clerk's office 

Please forward email to Clerk's office 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 2:18 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FLUS>; RobertDimick324@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Robert Dimick 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 6156042737 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: RobertDimick324@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

Subject: Please oppose the requested rate increase by FPL Please oppose the proposed rate increase by FPL. We 
are already paying exorbitant prices for power through this monopoly. Under the new rate hike request, 
households across Florida would pay at least $200 more annually for basic electricity by 2027 — and 
potentially even more. Please oppose the requested rate increases. They are not needed, and only add to 
corporate profits. Thank you Robert Dimick 5457 Soundside Dr, Gulf Breeze, FL 32563 

i 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Webmaster 
Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:30 PM 
Consumer Contact 
FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 2:18 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; RobertDimick324@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Robert Dimick 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 6156042737 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: RobertDimick324@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

Subject: Please oppose the requested rate increase by FPL Please oppose the proposed rate increase by FPL. We 
are already paying exorbitant prices for power through this monopoly. Under the new rate hike request, 
households across Florida would pay at least $200 more annually for basic electricity by 2027 — and 
potentially even more. Please oppose the requested rate increases. They are not needed, and only add to 
corporate profits. Thank you Robert Dimick 5457 Soundside Dr, Gulf Breeze, FL 32563 
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